
International Relations Committee Report – 06/30/16 

After our committee meeting in May, we have been working on getting all areas of our International 
membership.  We will begin reaching out to additional areas that currently do not have Liaisons to see 
how we can help them. 

We continue to receive inquiries from people around the world needing GA assistance. 

If any additional GA members are interested in working on this committee, please contact either Frank 
or me. 

Paulette T. – Committee Chair 

Frank L. – Committee Co-Chair 

Cc: Andres G. – BOT Chair Liaison 

 

 

 

 


